
 

 
 
 
 

The list below shows planned closures and detours as part of highway, rail and 
lagoon improvement projects.  
 
Week of February 6, 2017 
 
 

HIGHWAY 

 

 Motorists should expect reduced lanes along Manchester Avenue near I-5 from 9 p.m.  
to 5 a.m., Monday, February 6, through Thursday, February 9. 

 Nearby residents can expect intermittent noise and lights during work hours. 
 Construction team members will be present to direct traffic. 

 

 

 

RAIL 

 

 No closures or detours are currently planned. 
 

 

 

 

LAGOON/BIKE/PEDESTRIAN 

 

 To view current San Elijo Lagoon trail closures please visit sanelijo.org/trails.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

http://www.sanelijo.org/trails

